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ACTION REQUEST RESPONSE 
To: Public Service Commission 
From: Division of Public Utilities 
   Chris Parker, Director 
  Energy Section 
   Artie Powell, Manager 
   Doug Wheelwright, Technical Consultant 
   Eric Orton, Utility Analyst 
 
Date: August 6, 2014 
 
Subject: South Utah Valley Electric Service District (SESD) revised tariff sheet.  

Docket No. 14-2167-T01  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
The Utah Division of Public Utilities (Division) recommends the Utah Public Service 

Commission (Commission) acknowledge SESD’s revised tariff sheet with an effective date 

of July 1, 2014, and make it available for public inspection. 

ISSUE: 
On July 23, 2014, SESD, in accordance with Section 54-7-12-7(a),(b),(c),(d), of the Utah 

Code,  filed with the Commission a revision to the Tariff sheet No. A; Electric Service 

Schedule No. 1 Residential Service sheet.  This is the ninth revision of this tariff sheet, 

which cancels the eighth revision, which has been in effect since March 1, 2009. 

DISCUSSION: 
The revised tariff sheet reflects an increase in the Customer Charge from $5.78 to $9.00 per 

single phase service connection.  No other rates were changed.  
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SESD’s Board of Directors approved this increase on June 23, 2014.  Notice was sent out 

to members beginning on June 11, 2014 and discussed in a public meeting held at SESD’s 

offices on June 23, 2014.     

The Division recommends the Commission acknowledge the revised tariff sheets and make 

them available for public inspection. 

 

 

Cc:  Mark Holdaway, SESD 

        Mike Peterson, Director, Utah REA 

 

 


